
 

 

 

 

5 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Visit to Wellsway School 30th January 2024 

We are very pleased to let you know that Year 5 pupils have been invited to watch a 

performance of Wellsway School’s musical ‘Return to the Forbidden Planet’ on Tuesday 30th 

January 2024.  

We will walk to Wellsway, leaving school at 9.15 am promptly and walk back to school after 

the performance so please ensure your child has an appropriate cold/wet weather coat. 

Please also ensure your child has a packed lunch on this day as we will return to school at 

approximately 1.00 pm and have our packed lunch in the classroom at this time.  If you have 

already ordered a school lunch in advance, please ensure you cancel it for this day to avoid 

being charged for a meal your child will not be able to take.  If your child is in receipt of free 

school meals, please contact the school office if you would like your child to be provided 

with a packed lunch for this day. 

Please note that flashing lights will be used for this performance.  If this will cause a problem 

for your child, please speak to your class teacher. 

We would be grateful for some adult helpers to join us for the visit.   We have created a 

sign-up on the volunteer page here: https://volunteersignup.org/D7DCY   

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully 

                                 

Mr Boyle                                                                    Mrs Gordon 
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